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We begin our 
deputational 
cycle January 
2018. Please 
contact us if 
you would 
like to 
schedule a 
service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For a digital newsletter, 
send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org and 
ask to be added to our 
eNewsletter list. 

 
Greetings friends, 
 
Training and discipleship are the foundations upon which the church is built (Matt. 28:19-
20). In our context, where we are discipling the leaders of a continental church that is 
planting 10 churches every day since the turn of the century, it is a demanding task with 
epic implications. The leaders we are discipling will shape the future of the Assemblies of 
God across Africa. The effect of what we are doing will be felt 10 to 20 years from now 
through the lives of those we shape today. It is my genuine desire and my highest priority 
to do this with excellence.  
 
Therefore, it is always such an encouragement to get emails from our students sharing 
what they are doing and expressing appreciation for the training they have received, like 
this one: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This email can be multiplied 100 times over in the lives of students and graduates of 
PAThS. And, it is not just for our PAThS faculty. It is for you as well. Because you 
enable us to disciple these leaders, the thanks goes to you as well. Your support in 
prayer and finance enables us to touch the lives of the most influential leaders across 
Africa. What we instill in them is multiplied thousands of times over through the 
ministers and missionaries they train and the lives they touch. Thank you so very 
much for your part in this strategic ministry. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 

I am forever grateful to PAThS, and to all of you. 
 
Within the period 2009, when I entered PAThS and now 2017, I have planted three 
churches for AG, Ghana, including the one I pastor personally and all of which are 
doing very well. I teach also in two regular Bible colleges, including the premier 
seminary of the Assemblies of God, where I teach the degree class.   
 
This is not a boast in the least. But it is all about the equipment PAThS gave me. I am 
proud and confident. 
 
Please tell all my faculty (2009-2014), that I am grateful.  
 
God bless you, 
Vincent 


